
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Reason for Decision 
 
The District Executive is requested to note the petition received.  
 
Petition Received 
 
Reference 2016-13:  Petition Regarding Kings House Building on King Street (Coldhurst 
Ward) received on 26th September 2016 with 80 signatures 
 
Recommendations 
 
The District Executive is recommended to note the petition received. 
 
 

Report to West Oldham District Executive 

 
Petitions 
 

Portfolio Holder:  
Various  
 
Officer Contact:  Director of Legal Services 
 
Report Author: Lori Hughes, Constitutional Services Officer 
Ext. 4716 
 
12th October 2016 


